

Bellenden Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mr Gregory Doey Head of School: Mrs Julie Ireland Deputy Head: Miss Mary Kelly

> Reedham Street, Peckham, London SE15 4PF

Monday 20th November 2017

Dear Parent/Carer of

RE: Royal Observatory, Greenwich

Year 3 Hazel, will be visiting the following:

Educational visit/trip	Royal Observatory, Greenwich
Date	Wednesday 6th December 2017
Depart from school at	9:00am
Return to school by	3.30pm
Travelling by	Public Transport
Items to take	School Uniform and bag.
Cost of trip	£5.00

As you have signed the 'Permission for Trips during School Hours' form when your child enrolled, we will not need a returned signed slip for this trip.

If your child is not able to go, due to outside commitments please speak with Ms C. Caires.

Yours Sincerely

C. Caires

C. Caires

Class Teacher

TEL: 020 7732 7107

FAX: 020 7732 1351 Email: office@bellenden.southwark.sch.uk www.bellenden.southwark.sch.uk